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Dear Sir/Madam,  

I would like to raise my strong disagreement to the proposed new Note 3 to Listing Rules 3.28 

for a general waiver. The proposal allowing an unqualified person to become a company 

secretary without any need for being associated with any professional body will adversely 

affected the long-established high level of corporate governance standard in Hong Kong. 

It is important to uphold the high standard by maintaining the existing system and 

requirement that only qualified professionals could act as company secretay. 

Regards, 

Emily Leung 

 




